
 

Trent area report – Autumn 2019 
 
Presently Trent comprises of 34 members, spread over a large geographical area. 
 
The spring meeting was kindly hosted by Kate Stower at Nottingham City Hospital 
earlier this month. Kate gave an excellent presentation on feedback from BSSVD 
conference         
9 attended, this was well attended compared to previous meetings. This was 
possibly due to it being linked to IST at Nottingham and being held prior to the 
vulvodynia special interest group meeting. 
 
Linking to other meetings or training of interest could boost attendance. We plan to 
email members to see if anyone else is happy to host a future meeting. 
We are planning to continue with 2 meetings per year, Spring and Autumn 2019. 
We discussed at the meeting whether a study half day would be another way of 

encouraging more members to attend. We plan to trial this at the Autumn meeting. 
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